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Meeting Announcement 
  

Tour of Grifols North Fractionation Facility 
 

Location:  8368 US 70 Business Hwy West, Clayton, NC 27520 
When: Thursday, November 15, 2012 
Time:  6:00 PM Social, 6:30 PM Dinner and Presentation, 7:00 PM Tour 
Request: Bring your spouse or a guest 
Fee: Free 
Limit:  The event is limited to 35 persons, so RSVP early 
 
This meeting will be a tour of the new North Fractionation Facility which produces 
pharmaceutical therapies from blood plasma.  The tour will take approximately 1 hour 
with a technical presentation prior to the tour.  Pizza will be provided before the tour. 
 
Substantial closed toe shoes are required for touring the facility.  If you have access to 
safety glasses and hard hats please bring them.  If not, some will be available on site. 
   
http://www.grifols.com/portal/en/grifols/home 
 
Please RSVP by November 9th    
 

RSVP to: Tim Wallace (timwallace@embarqmail.com) or call 919-552-6330 

Name (s):____________________________________________________________ 

Company:____________________________________________________________ 

Title:________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail address:________________________________________________________ 

http://aiche.nc.078.googlepages.com/home
http://www.linkedin.com/groups?home=&gid=3257879&trk=anet_ug_hm
http://www.grifols.com/portal/en/grifols/home


 
 

Directions to Grifols 
 
Take I-40 east from Raleigh toward Smithfield and continue to Hwy 70 East. Continue for 9.5 
miles through Clayton. Grifols is on the left side of the highway.  Turn at the stop light just 
before the parking lots, Natvar will be on the left.  Drive straight and follow the signs for D310 
(you will pass the first employee entrance) and cross the RR tracks and stop at the guard 
house.  The guard will direct you to gravel parking lot north of the new building.  Enter the 
front entrance to D310.   
 
 
 
Chapter News: 
 

• We have an opening for the chapter secretary position on the leadership committee.  If 
you would like to get more involved with your local chapter and help out, it would be 
greatly appreciated by all the members of the chapter. 

• We are working on the tour of the chiller plant at the University of North Carolina for 
the February/March meeting.  More details to come after the New Year. 

• We will be holding a dinner meeting in April with a speaker.  We are in the early stages 
of organizing this, so if anyone has any ideas or suggestions please let us know and 
we will see what we can do to accommodate your requests. 

• There was interest in having a lunch seminar meeting followed by an afternoon golf 
outing in the last meeting.  Kevin Pait (“Kevin Pait” <kpait@pci-llc.com>) and Chris 
Allan ("Chris Allan" <chris.allan@kbr.com>) have volunteered to organize this event.  If 
anyone would like to help out with this effort, please contact them.  
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